
Ref: Secy/NSE/0144 

The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Sandra Kurla Complex, 
Sandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 

Dear Sir, 

7th November 2022 

Sub: Notice to Shareholders in Newspapers requesting to register E-Mails. 

We wish to inform that the Company had issued Notice to the Shareholders in the 
Newspapers requesting to register/update their email address and other information with 
RTA /Company/ Depositories setting out the procedure for registration/ change of their 
email address to enable the Shareholders to receive the Notice of AGM/EGM/Postal 
Ballot in electronic form. 

As required under Regulation 47 of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 a copy each of the Notice published in Business 
Standard (English edition) and Makkal Kura I (Tamil edition) on 5th and 4th November 2022 
respectively are enclosed. 

We request you kindly to record the above information. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Southern Petrochemical 
Industries Corporation Ltd. 

MB Ganesh 
Secretary 

Southern Petrochemical Industries Corporation Limited 
(CIN: L 11101TN1969PLC005778) 
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